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UNDERGRADUATE
FELLOWSHIPS
Unique opportunity that is made available to exceptional students
through an application process. It expands the medical training period
from four to five years. Participating students may receive tuition
assistance and an additional stipend.  Fellows are selected annually.
All Undergraduate Fellowship Programs have a competitive selection
process.

Prerequisite:  Acceptance into the Undergraduate Fellowship Program.

LCOM 6801  Undergraduate Fellowship: OMM, OPP I  5 Credit Hour(s)  
This course will allow students to develop their skills teaching and
improve their skills in the medical education course Osteopathic
Manipulative Medicine/Osteopathic Principles and Practices. Each
student will have an opportunity to give a guided lecture, provide
laboratory teaching and tutor in the first-year medical curriculum.
Offered: Resident

LCOM 6802  Undergraduate Fellowship: OMM, OPP II  5 Credit Hour(s)  
This course will allow students to develop their skills teaching and
improve their skills in the medical education course Osteopathic
Manipulative Medicine/Osteopathic Principles and Practices. Each
student will have an opportunity to give a guided lecture, provide
laboratory teaching and tutor in the first-year medical curriculum.
Offered: Resident

LCOM 6811  Undergraduate Fellowship: Teaching I  5 Credit Hour(s)  
Students will develop their teaching skills in medical education courses.
Each student will have an opportunity to give guided lectures, provide
supervised laboratory teaching, and tutor in medical education and
Osteopathic Manipulative Medicine courses/rotations. Students will be
encouraged to participate in scholarly activity.
Offered: Resident

LCOM 6812  Undergraduate Fellowship: Teaching II  5 Credit Hour(s)  
Students will continue to develop their teaching skills in medical
education courses. Each student will have an opportunity to give guided
lectures, provide supervised laboratory teaching, and tutor in medical
education and Osteopathic Manipulative Medicine courses/rotations.
Students will be encouraged to participate in scholarly activity.
Offered: Resident

LCOM 6821  Undergraduate Fellowship: Research I  5 Credit Hour(s)  
This course will allow students to develop their skills in research
methodology. Each student will have an opportunity to participate in a
research project under the supervision of a faculty member.
Offered: Resident

LCOM 6822  Undergraduate Fellowship: Research II  5 Credit Hour(s)  
This course will allow students to enhance their skills in research
methodology. Each student will have an opportunity to participate in a
research project under the supervision of a faculty member.
Offered: Resident


